
From: Julian Holland
To: Toronto East York Community Council
Cc: Peter Woodcock
Subject: Music Festival in city park
Date: May 4, 2018 1:50:25 PM
Attachments: RR_Layout.PDF

Hello,

I have been advised to contact this office for a letter of municipal significance for a music
 event our company is conduction on June 16, 2018.  See details below...

Organizer - Radical Road Brewing Co.
Date - June 16, 2018
Time - 12pm-9pm
Location - Maple Leaf Forever Park, 62 Laing St, Toronto
Activities - Live music from 12-9
Beer Garden with BBQ
Merchandise for sale - Hats, shirts etc
Purpose - Community engagement in Leslieville and surrounding area
Revenues - Not for profit event with proceeds going to our chosen charity (RED)
Alchohol - Served from 12-9pm
Family friendly event
Map - Attached

Please let me know any other details needed?

Thank you

Julian Holland
Principal
1 416 844 6339  @globalbevco
www.globalbeverageco.com
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